
Back to School Needs for Hope Academy at the Presbyterian Home for Children 

 ½” loose-leaf three-ring binders with inside, front pocket flaps (please note: we 
cannot use binders larger than ½” because the students have to fit multiple 
binders in a book bag) 

 Mechanical pencils – inexpensive disposable types 
 Black ballpoint pens – inexpensive disposable types 
 Wide-ruled, loose-leaf paper 
 White poster board 
 Copier paper  
 Letter-size file folders 
 Standard size staple refills 
 Gem clips 
 Scotch tape 
 Expo dry erase markers 
 Erasers for dry erase markers 
 Highlighters (multi & neon colored) 
 Post-it notes (all sizes) 

 Book bag/backpack:  Jansport mesh book packs in black  (For uniformity and 
security, we use only this backpack and replace 20-30 a year.  It costs about $30, but 
sometimes goes on sale for less.) 

   

Please bring an item(s) to our next Presbytery Meeting (Aug. 15) from the above list to help the  
Presbyterian Home for Children . 


